
 
 

 
 
 
Potential Overpayment for Home Health Claims for  
HAP Empowered MI Health Link  
 
 
 
HAP identified overpayments that were erroneously made to our home health providers 
for HAP Empowered MI Health Link members.  
 
Impacted service dates are July 1, 2019 to early 2020. The claims will be reprocessed and 
will appear on your remittance advice. 
 
We apologize for the error. If you have any questions, please contact Provider Inquiry at 
(866) 766-4661. 
 


